```
----Original Message-----
> From: Paul Da Silva
> Sent: 2023/07/29 5:18 PM
> To: Brown, Patrick - Mayor < Patrick. Brown@brampton.ca >; Demelo, Emma
> <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca>
> Cc: Singh, Harkirat - Councillor < <a href="mailto:Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca">Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca</a>;
> Palleschi, Michael - Councillor < Michael. Palleschi@brampton.ca>;
> Keenan, Dennis (Councillor) < Dennis. Keenan@brampton.ca>; Medeiros,
> Martin - Councillor < Martin. Medeiros@brampton.ca>
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposed to Zoning Change OZS-2023-0015 - Medium to
> High Density Residential
> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that
you do not trust or are not expecting.
> We are opposed to this request for a zoning change and future residential plans!
> We are residents in this area and are shocked that all residents in this area did not have a clue about
this proposed zoning change or the meeting scheduled for Monday July 31, 2023.
> We were not given any time or opportunity to voice our concerns after recently finding out about the
proposed change in plans.
> In just under 1 week after finding out, we as a community have manually collected over 500 signatures
of protest, we will get thousands more!!!.
> We hope you will be present on Monday!
> Paul Da Silva
> Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at:
```

> http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx